
Riding the New Denver All-Wheels Park involves risk of
injury, including serious injury, head injury, paralysis, or
death. The risk of injury increases with the degree of
difficulty of the activity, and speed. Although risk of
injury can never be eliminated, the rider can manage
the risk through controlled speed, and choosing terrain
appropriate for the rider's skill level and experience.

All people using the New Denver All-Wheels Park do
so at their own risk. The Village of New Denver and
North Slocan Trails Society are not responsible for and
accept no liability for any damage, loss, injury, or death
claimed or suffered by any person related to the
access of this park.


